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Honorable Mayor Tim Kabat
Common Council Members

Low Stress Experience

Ladies and Gentleman:

The Aviation Board,at their last regular meeting, approved by unanimous vote, with
an amendment, ANORDINANCE to amendSections8-1(2), 8-21,8-23(2), 8-51,8-52(a)
and(b),8-54 and8-54(c)(l), and44-3 and44-3(d) ofthe Code ofOrdinances ofthe
CityofLa Crosse.

The Aviation Board requests an amendment be approved changing the last sentence
of Sec 8-21 as follows:

All members shall be residents of the City, except the member
recommended by the La Crosse County Board, one citizen representative who
shall be a resident of La Crosse County, one citizen representative who shall be

a resident of La Crosse or a surrounding county, and one citizen representative
who may be a resident of Winona County Minnesota.

Therefore, it is respectfully requested that the Common Council approve the same.

Respectfully Submitted,

Clinton Torp
Airport Manager

Aviation Board
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